THE WILLOWS STATE SCHOOL

Excellence is the Standard

8 February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to ‘The Willows State School'.

We believe that communication is very important and we encourage our parents to be positively involved with
their child’s learning at home and at school. We start the year with our Parent Meet and Greet.

We invite you to come to the school and check in with your classroom teachers between 3.15pm and 4.15pm
on Monday the 15" of February. At this time, we will present our school's explicit improvement agenda and
general classroom routines. Questions at this time are welcome and encouraged.

Please note that these sessions are for general information and conversation. If you wish to have further
conversation with your teacher about your child’'s particular needs please organise another time with them.

Just a reminder that we must continue to follow COVID guidelines including:
- Social distancing

- 8 adults in a room at a time

- Sign COVID19 register on arrival to the classroom

- Hand sanitising on entry

We look forward to seeing you.

Kind regards
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Helen McCullough
Principal

07 4799 1333 Administration
Bilberry Street, Kirwan, Qld 4817
PO Box 563, Thuringowa Central, Qld 4817
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admin@thewillowsss.eq.edu.au



